May 10, 2013
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:
Broadstone Santa Monica Place, 6401 Santa Monica Ave NE
Building #24

Request for Permanent C.O. - Accepted 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-10-12 (D18/D054)

Certification dated 5-9-13

Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 5-10-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for release of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

As mentioned in the previous letter, the rundown and pipe coming from the catch basin to the rundown is to be installed.  Per my conversation with you on 5-10-13, it has been built.
Also mentioned in the previous letter, the offsite area needs to be certified prior to issuing future CO’s.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Review Services

C:
e-mail
